
 

 

Scooters & Skateboards     It was a great 
treat for all the children of Caterpillars, 
Butterflies and Otters to return to school, 
for some fun scootering and skateboard-
ing action with Team Rubikon. As well as 
being a fun thing to do, the children 
learnt some important lessons in wearing 
the correct safety equipment and how to 
manage road safety whilst out and about 
on a scooter. It was great to try  
something new and we hope that it  
allows children to enjoy new hobbies. 

Splash— A Deep Sea Adventure 

What an exciting underwater immersive 
experience for the children. They all got 
into character and enjoyed taking part 
together, acting, dancing and exploring 
their creativity.  

A Note From The St Andrew’s Team 

Welcome back, we hope that you all had a great 

half term. It has been lovely to see the sun shining 

this week. We’ve all enjoyed lots of outdoor learn-

ing opportunities. We have also been very lucky to 

have so many workshops that have allowed the 

children to try new things.  
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6th March   World Book Day (Pyjamas & Dressing Gowns) 

6th March   Farnham’s Got Talent 

11th March   Author Visit 

14th March   Year 2 trip to Windsor Castle 

19th March   Sponsored Bounce 

2nd & 3rd April  Parents Evening 

4th April   Break up for Easter at 1.20pm   

18th May   Spring Fair 

 

Amerleigh 

Theo 

 

Head Teacher Awards 

Demonstrating our school values 

 

Stanley 

Violet R 

Finlay 

Esme 

Gostreys 

 

 

        A Gentle Reminder…. 

• Please allow extra time in the mornings and at pick up, to allow 

for the traffic issues in and around Farnham due to ongoing road 

works. 

• For the safety of the children, please ensure helmets are worn 

to and from school if riding bikes / scooters. Please ensure  

children have dismounted at the gate, as riding of bikes and 

scooters in the playground is not permitted. 

• Can we remind parents that nail polish is not permitted at school 

• Please can we ask that you supervise your children in the 

churchyard. Children are leaning over the wall, playing with  

leaves and sticks.  We need to be respectful to our neighbours 

and our churchyard setting. 

• A wall has collapsed in the alley leading to West Street — this 

footpath is currently closed. 



Splash!  



 

 

Demonstrating the 
importance of 

wearing a helmet 
and checking at 
road crossings 

 









Please do NOT use the alleyway between West Street and the church yard. The 

remaining wall is extremely unstable. 
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